
AVON TOWNSHIP 

 
NOTICE OF THE MEETING OF THE BOARD 

OF AUDIT & CHANGE IN THE FEBRUARY 

SUPERVISOR MEETING DATE  

 
The public is hereby notified that the Wednesday, February 6, 

2019 meeting of the Avon Township Board of Supervisors has 

been cancelled and rescheduled for Wednesday, February 13, 2019 

at 7:00 PM.  The public is also notified that the annual Board of 

Audit meeting of Avon Township will be held on Wednesday, 

February 20, 2019 at 7:00 PM.  Both meetings will be held in the 

Avon Township Hall, 16881 Queens Road, Avon (MN).  The 

public is invited to attend.  All Avon Township meetings are 

handicap-accessible. 

 

Stephen Saupe, Clerk 

Avon Township 

 

Published in the Enterprise Wednesday January 16, 2019. 


